
From: Soura, Christian
To: Carol Smoak <csmoak@oepp.sc.gov>

Date: 3/13/2012 12:55:48 PM
Subject: RE: fuel pin #

               OK, thanks.  The car's in space #802, which I believe is where it was left for me yesterday.  If I'm in a 
meeting when he comes for the binder, I'll leave it sitting on my desk.  Thanks again.

CLS

 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

 

From: Carol Smoak [mailto:csmoak@oepp.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 3:50 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: fuel pin #

 

You will need this number ( it is assigned to only you ) to put fuel in the car. The gas card is in the notebook. Please call me 
if you have any questions.
 
430961
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